
 

Focus on Learning 

 
Next week we will be continuing 

with our ’Growing’ theme and I will 

share the book ‘The Tiny Seed’. 

We will plant more seeds/beans 

and write instructions. 

Chestnut’s  

News 

Information for Families 
 

Family Learning Week. Join us on 

Monday 18th March, 2-3pm in the 

classroom to watch the teaching of 

phonics, maths and PSED. There will 

be time to join in with fun activities 

with your child. Due to the amount 

of people in class I am afraid no 

siblings are allowed. 

Swimming helpers needed! After 

the Easter break we will be starting 

swimming sessions. We really 

struggled with parent helpers last 

time so I am asking early! If you 

have a DBS check and are willing to 

help every Thursday morning please 

let the office know.  

Thank you for your continued 

support, 

Mrs Brill and Mrs Mount. 
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   WORLD BOOK DAY FUN!  

 

 

 

 

 


